
            

 

 

HOYLAKE COMMUNITY GOLF COURSE 
 

We are pleased to announce that representatives of Grosvenor Grange, Hoylake, Irby and 
West Hoyle Golf Clubs have agreed to work together to support the bid of the recently 
established HOYLAKE COMMUNITY GOLF COURSE for the community asset transfer of the 
course. We expect there will be other bids but ours has the advantage of being able to build 
on the strength of the existing memberships of the six constituent Men’s and Ladies Clubs.  
 
To demonstrate that strength we need to collect as many individual pledges as possible so 
that we may present them as part of the business case we intend to submit to Wirral 
Borough Council ahead of the new deadline for expressions of interest of 8th May.  
 
The form for your pledge will soon be available from the Club’s social media sites. If you 
want to support your Club, run off a copy, fill it in and pass it as soon as possible to Dave 
O’Connor in the shop, or a member of the Club Committee.  

 

 

 


